
Summary/ Minutes of Comprehensive Plan Committee Workshop January 20, 2024 
 
Present:   John Maltais, Toni Small, Greg Soutiea, Alison Fongemie, Leticia VanVuuren, 
Jim Balano, Bill Farkas,  Jane Conrad, Van Thompson, Jenny Slaveck 
 
The Comprehensive Planning Committee conducted a three-hour workshop on Saturday, January 
20, 2024, previously announced and open to the general public. The focus of the workshop was to 
review responses to our initial survey and identify the top priorities that emerged.  
 
We also made a decision regarding our records-retention policy: so long as all data is saved in 
town-owned computer files, we need not keep hard copies of survey responses and other 
documents.   
 
We will continue to refine the community's priority areas into what we expect will become the 
outline for the 2025 Comprehensive Plan .  Our next steps will focus on collecting and analyzing 
additional data about each of the priority areas.  The next regularly scheduled committee meeting 
is 7 pm Tuesday, Feb 6th. Development of the full 2025 CompPlan is a lengthy process during which 
time periodic working sessions, peer/expert reviews, additional committee engagements and 
public meetings will occur.   Public input is essential and welcome! 
 
John Maltais 
Chair 
Comprehensive Planning Committee 
 


